
 
 

 

Nov. 4, 2015 

 

 

To: The Greendale Entertainment Association 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Thank you so much for the huge quantity of children’s clothing, shoes, toys, baby 

equipment, books and other items. We filled the U-Haul cargo van and 2 vehicles. We 

were able to stuff the very last bag into the van, but if there would’ve been one more, the 

passenger would’ve had to hang his arm out the window, holding that bag, ha. 

 

We appreciate the quality of these items from your consignment rummage sale. We 

distribute these donations to our two Trading Posts that are held monthly for needy 

families. The recipients donate one or two cans of food in exchange for the clothing and 

items they receive. 

 

We were also able to give five boxes of books to another program we help sponsor, 

Second Saturday. This is a monthly gathering of families where reading is stressed. 

 

HOPE Network for Single Mothers is a grassroots self-help support system for single 

mothers and for single pregnant women in the greater Milwaukee and Waukesha counties 

area.  HOPE Network is proud to be celebrating 33 years of service.  Our outreach 

programs provide scholarships, portable cribs, a resource newspaper, family gatherings, 

and free clothing banks.  We at HOPE Network realize that we could not offer these 

outreach programs without your generous assistance. 

 

Your kindness and generosity is deeply appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pauline Beck 

Executive Director 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Charitable Gift Receipt 

 

Amount of Gift:  __________________ 

 

Date Received:    ___9-19-15_______ 
 

HOPE Network  ♦ P.O. Box 531 ♦ Menomonee Falls, WI  53052-0531 

HOPE Network Inc. is a 501 (c) (3) organization.  No goods or services were provided in consideration for this donation. 


